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I strongly oppose the right to rest Bill. We need to stop allowing these drugged out 

houseless people from camping on public areas. Everything they come in contact 

with, they destroy. They steal from the surrounding areas and make the nearby 

community scared and on edge. These people are CHOOSING to be houseless, 

don't make it easier for them. Instead offer them low income housing for getting off 

drugs. Offer them safe places to sleep in exchange for getting into a sober-program. 

These people need rehab, not for the areas near their camps to become shit. 


